
WOODBRIDGE TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT
110 Ross Street Warren Rotella
Woodbridge, NJ 07095 Principal
Phone: (732) 602-8511 School #11
Email:warren.rotella@woodbridge.k12.nj.us

September 14, 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

RE: Birthday Parties, Class Parties, and Holiday Celebrations

In compliance with the Woodbridge Township School District nutrition policy and due to many
food allergies in our school, ONLY the following items that are low in fat and sugar will be
allowed in the classroom:

● Fruits and vegetables with low-fat dressing
● Crackers, Goldfish, or Cheez-its
● Kellogg brand Rice Krispie treats (original flavor)
● Baked chips, Pretzels, Sun Chips (original flavor)
● Philly Pretzel Factory pretzels
● Linden’s Chocolate Chip Cookies
● Low-fat yogurt
● Cheese or cheese sticks
● Teddy Grahams or animal crackers
● Water or 100% juice

If you plan to send in any type of classroom treats, please notify the teacher in advance so that
arrangements can be made to ensure the safety of all our students.

*** NO HOMEMADE OR STORE-BOUGHT BAKERY ITEMS, DECORATIONS, BALLOONS,
OR GOODY BAGS WILL BE PERMITTED***

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office at
732-602-8511.

Warren Rotella
Principal


